
July 4 - Memorial of Saint Elizabeth of Portugal: Elizabeth led a

disciplined life of prayer and good works, caring for the poor and the sick.

After her husband’s death in 1325, she gave up her rank and wealth for a life

of simplicity and joined the Poor Clares. She died on July 4, 1336.

Canonized in 1625, Elizabeth is a patron of Catholic charities.

July 5 - Memorial of Saint Anthony Zaccaria, Priest: Anthony was born in

Cremona, Italy, in 1502. Both a physician and a priest, he was greatly

inspired by Saint Paul. Anthony was the founder of the Clerks Regular of

Saint Paul, also known as the Barnabites. He encouraged the laity to work

with the clergy in helping the poor and also promoted the frequent reception

of Holy Communion.  Anthony died in 1539 and was canonized in 1897.

July 6 - Memorial of Saint Maria Goretti, Virgin, Martyr: At the age of 12,

Maria was assaulted by an 18-year old neighbour, Alessandro. She chose

death, rather than yield to his demands. She was stabbed several times and

died the following day, having forgiven him. Maria was canonized in 1950

by Pope Pius XII for her defence of Christian virtue. She is a patron of

young women.

July 9 - Memorial of Saint Augustine Zhao Rong, Priest, and Companions,

Martyrs: Father Augustine Zhao Rong was a Chinese diocesan priest who

had been a soldier. It was while he was escorting a missionary priest from

France that he was converted and baptized. He then studied at a seminary

and was ordained. In 1815, he and 119 companions were tortured and

martyred, having refused the offer of clemency if they abandoned their faith.

They were canonized by Pope John Paul II in 2000.

Congratulations on your Baptism

We welcome into our parish community Jaxon Malcolm Campbell, baptized 

on June26th, 2022 at St. Anne’s Church. May this sacred day bring many 

blessings and much happiness to you and your family.

Condolences

The parishioners of St. Ignatius Parish extend to the family of the late Robert 

Drake their profound sympathies. We join you in prayer for the repose of 

your loved one. May God bless you and console you.

Condolences

The parishioners of St. Ignatius Parish extend to the family of the late Murray

Organ their profound sympathies. We join you in prayer for the repose of 

your loved one. May God bless you and console you.
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FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

In today’s Gospel, Jesus sends out seventy disciples on mission.  He urges

them, as they announce that the Kingdom of God is at hand, to bring a

message of peace.  Today too, as modern-day disciples of the Lord Jesus, we

are sent forth from each Eucharistic celebration into the world to announce

the Kingdom of God and to bring a message of peace.  This is our baptismal

call.  Armed with faith, trust and our experience of the Lord Jesus, we are

called to proclaim with our lives the reign of God and so build up the Body

of Christ.

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE

Daily Chapel Mass:  Daily mass intentions are available for public 

attendance. Evening masses will be in the Parish Chapel at 7:00 p.m.

Daily Masses Mon July 4 – Fri July 8

Mon -  7:00 p.m. Parish Chapel---------------Audrey O’Quinn                          

Tues -  7:00 p.m. Parish Chapel-----------------Gerald Organ                             

Wed -  7:00 p.m. Parish Chapel----------------Edmund Collier

Thurs- 7:00 p.m. Parish Chapel------------------Edith Collier   

Fri -----7:00 p.m. Parish Chapel -------Betty Hoskins & Theresa Pittman

Weekend Liturgy: Sat – July 9 and Sun – July 10

St.Alban’s-Saturday7:00p.m.St.IgnatiusChurch---------Roland.MacDonald

St.Alban’s-Sunday 10:30 a.m. St. Ignatius Church—Parish Family

Conne River-Sunday 2:00 p.m. St. Anne’s Church---Frank & Elizabeth Drew
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Ministries’ schedule for Weekend Masses

DATE Sacristan Reader Eucharistic

Minister

Music

July 2 Patsy M Pat P Father Patrick

July 3 Patsy M Valerie H Father Patrick

July 9 Edith O Gerry C Father Patrick

July 10 Edith O Cindy B Father Patrick

                                                                                                                                        
Weekly Parish Income

St. Ignatius Church                                        $839.00

St. Anne’s Church (June 19)                                                       72.00

St. Anne’s Church (June 26)                                                       95.00

Insurance                                                                                     40.00

Donations                                                                                    20.00

Religious Articles                                                                        15.00

Candles                                                                                        20.00

Diocesan Collection (Peter’s Pence)                                         130.00

Baptism Stipend                                                                          25.00

Mass Stipends                                                                               5.00

50/50 Fundraiser (June 2022)                                                 3125.00

Congratulations to Jean LeRoux, winner of the June 50/50 Fundraiser. 

($1562.50)

Thank you for your continued support to the parish.

Stipends (as recommended by the  Diocese)     Certificates (copy)

Funerals    $200.00                   Baptism            $5.00

Weddings  $200.00                                                    Confirmation    $5.00

Baptism       $25.00                                                    Communion     $5.00

Lighting of Candles: Lighting of candles in memory of loved ones is 

once again permitted in the Church during weekend masses.

WELCOME TO ST. IGNATIUS PARISH: ST. IGNATIUS

CHURCH AND ST. ANNE’S CHURCH:

We are happy to have you here in our parish.   It is our hope that you

experience the presence of Christ during our worship.

“Where two or three come together in my name, there I am with 

them”    Matt 18:20

Home Visits and Holy Communion

If you or someone you know who would like to receive Holy Communion in 

their home, you are asked to please inform Father Patrick at 709-280-4904 or

call the Parish office at 709-538-3106 Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. The Body of Christ is often such an 

important part of people’s lives, so when they are sick or unable to attend 

Mass, I would greatly bring them Holy Communion......Father Patrick Osuji

New To Our Area: Bay D’Espoir Community Food Bank

Location: St Alban’s Community Centre

Opening Date: Tuesday February 15th, 2022-02-09

Hours of Operation: Tuesday & Friday 10:00 am- 12:00 pm ( by appointment

only)

For more information please contact:

Connie: 538-6096

Brenda: 538-6504

Audrey: 572-5609

Cindy: 538-8930

Please feel free to drop off donated food items at the back of the Church in 

the labelled Food Bank Box.

A Message from Bishop Daniels: I want to thank everyone who joined our 

Listening Sessions, either in person or by written response. Thank you! The 

members of our Synod committee who met with people across the diocese 

were impressed with your stories about faithful service, your honesty about 

the failures of the church, and the hope for the future of the Church. Our 

Synod Committee has submitted a report to the Atlantic Region that will 

become a part of our National Report. Our Synod Committee is currently 

preparing a Diocesan Report for your reflection and reaction. While it is too 

early to predict the content of the Report, it is clear that our Synodal journey 

has taken only the first of many steps we need to take in order to become the 

Church envisioned by Pope Francis. This report for our diocese will be made 

available before the end of September. This gives the committee plenty of 

time to ensure we have not missed anything from the initial visits to parishes.

Your contributions are invaluable in helping us towards a stronger Diocese 

contributing to a stronger church.



 




